
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Attention: Newsroom Assignment Editor 

Onondaga County Clerk’s Office Goes Digital 

County Clerk’s Records Can Now Be Accessed On-line 

Syracuse, N.Y. October 17, 2017 -After months of hard work to make information more readily available 

to Onondaga County residents, the Onondaga County Clerk’s office records are now easily accessible   

on-line thanks to a partnership with Cott Systems, Inc.  With this time saving upgrade, individuals who 

are in need of quick access to information can now login and work directly from their home or office 

24/7.  

Cott Systems Inc., has worked with, and installed over 400 active land and court systems across 20 states 

and has been an innovator in public records management for over 128 years. During the conversion 

process, Cott Systems migrated over 3.8 million land and court recordings as well as the accompanying 

10.7 million images.   

With the Onondaga County Clerk’s office activating this on-line based search program, in-state and out of 

state customers will benefit from quick access and the latest information available.  Individuals will now 

be able to search and locate records easily with just the click of their mouse.  

 “There has been an increasing demand for more instant access to our public records and we are excited to 

offer this option to our customers – near and far.  I am very grateful to the Onondaga County Legislature 

and the Onondaga County Executive Joanne Mahoney for their support in bringing this important service 

to our community,” said County Clerk Lisa Dell.   

A link to the website can be found on the Onondaga County Clerk’s webpage at 

http://www.ongov.net/clerk/.    

Guest users can view the indexes at no cost and access images for as little as $5.00 for a 24 hour period. 

For more information, please contact Onondaga County Clerk Lisa Dell, at (315) 435-2227 or at 

LisaDell@ongov.net.  


